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August 9, 2021 

 

Warner Guild, Property Manager 

Brook Village Condominium Association 
c/o Reliable Property Management 

P.O. Box 210 

Hopkinton, MA 01748 
      Re: Boxborough – BWR – GW #654 

       314 CMR 5.00, Groundwater Discharge 

       Brookvillage Condominiums 
 

Dear Mr. Guild: 

 

This is in response to your recent e-mails concerning the status of the groundwater discharge permit 
(#654) serving the Brookvillage condominium complex located on Swanson Road in Boxborough, MA.  

 

The permittee filed a timely application to renew the groundwater discharge permit received on December 
21, 2016. The permit application is still in process as discussions between Brookvillage and MassDEP 

continue. The permit status is extended to March 1, 2022, in order for Brookvillage Condominium 

Association to resolve any outstanding issues. 

 
If you should have any questions concerning this matter please feel free to contact me a 

David.boyer@mass.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
David Boyer, P.E. 

Section Chief 
Wastewater Program 

 
Brookvillage 4 (Boxborough)-037 

mailto:David.boyer@mass.gov

